Jeff Watson

From: Bill Craig <wcraig@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 2:03 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Iron Horse Solar Farm- CU-15-00006

Dear Mr. Jeff Watson;
My wife and | want to go on record as vehemently opposing the Iron Horse Solar Farm.

In addition, we would strongly oppose having any similar type facility being placed on any
other ag land other than possibly sagebrush ground.

Any commercial non-farming related use of any farming acreage within this beautiful valley
should be off limits.

Whenever the word "farm™ is incorporated in the naming of these type of facilities | find it to be
misleading and somewhat offensive . Is this done solely for the psychological effect that it may
have on the average person to suggest compatibility with existing land use?

Surely there are other options within this county that are better suited for this type of
enterprise....... like within our vast sagebrush landscapes.

Thank you.
Bill and Connie Craig
3641 Clerf Road

Ellensburg,Wa. 98926



